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With Brisbane and Hobart airports boasting massive expansion, and with unrelenting, low flying, 

health damaging and sleep depriving aircraft noise in Brisbane (80+ db every few minutes) and near 

Hobart airport, there is absolutely no case for introducing drones that will compound the already 

disastrous health-wrecking environmental noise over our homes. Land-owners should have the right 

to say whether or not our privacy and sanctity of our homes is stolen by even more air-borne noise. 

A poll should be conducted within every residential area to see whether or not the vast majority of 

affected residents give their consent. Wrecking our lives with more over-flight noise for delivering 

junk food and items that people are too lazy to access themselves. This idea means anyone can send 

a drone over backyards just for making noise fun, or even photographing us. Utterly ridiculous and 

dangerous where overhead power lines exist and risks of accidents. 
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